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Mallard Pass Action Group have contributed outstanding arguments against MPSFL within their written representations
especially REP2-091 and REP2-075. It has become increasingly obvious over the last twelve months that food security
has significant consequences to the UK. Therefore, BMV land must be maintained and not depleted at this scale, as would
happen should the MPSFL application be approved. I request this proposal be rejected.


